
WAAG September 25th to 29th 

Monday, September 25 Day 4 
• National Truth and Reconciliation Week 
• Pizza Palace lunch program 
• Cross country practice 8:15 am  
• Franco-Ontarian Day 

Tuesday, September 26 Day 5 
• Quesada lunch program 
• Milad-un-Nabi (Islam) 

Wednesday, September 27 Day 1 
• Subway lunch program 
• Cross country practice 8:15 am  
• Elementary Turnaround Day 
• Milad-un-Nabi (Islam) 

Thursday, September 28 Day 2 
• Pizza Palace lunch program 

Friday, September 29 Day 3 
• Wok Box lunch program 
• Cross country practice 8:15 am  

 
Future Dates of Note: 
Sept 30 - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation  
Oct 2 - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation recognized in schools (Orange Shirt Day) 
Oct 3 - School Open House 3:45 - 5:30 pm 
Oct 3 - Volunteer Orientation 5:30 pm 
Oct 3 - School council meeting 6 pm 
Oct 3 - 16 Scholastic Book Fair 
Oct 6 - Elmvale Fall Fair (Grade 1 - 8) 
Oct 9 - Thanksgiving (school closed) 
Oct 13 - Terry Fox School Run  
Oct 26 - Picture Day 
 
School Parking Lot 
Please do not use the bus lanes when dropping off students.  Our kiss ‘n’ ride is open, thanks to 
our parent volunteers who support with drop off and pick up routines.  A reminder to ensure 
drop offs are quick to help us keep traffic moving.  Thank you for helping us to ensure it’s a 
safe area! 
 
Open House! 
We would like to invite all families to an open house on Tuesday, October 3 from 3:45 - 5:30 
pm!  This is a great opportunity to informally meet staff and other families.  There will be a 
book fair in the library.  At 5:30, there will be a brief volunteer orientation in the gym, and at 6 
pm the school council elections and meeting starts in the gym.  We hope to see you on October 
3rd! 
 
Bring Your Own Device 
The board is aware that there are issues signing into the WIFI with personal chrome books. As 
soon as there is a solution, we will share it with you. 



 
End of Day Arrangements 
Once again, we would ask that you please refrain from making calls to the office in the later 
part of the afternoon to change end of day arrangements, pick-up, drop-off, early dismissal 
etc.  The office staff are continually interrupting instructional time and disrupting teachers and 
students.  It is best if you can make these arrangements with your student(s) at the beginning 
of the day, use the See Saw or Remind apps that have been established by classroom teachers, 
and/or send a note to the teacher(s) with your child.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Elmvale Fall Fair 
Forest Hill is excited to participate in the Elmvale Fall Fair! Our grade 1 - 8 students will be 
marching (weather permitting) in the 161st Annual Elmvale Fall Fair parade on Friday, October 
6, 2023. 
 
Dress for the Fall Fair parade consists of a black or green top and your choice of bottoms. 
Please do not purchase clothing just for the parade - if you are in need of a black or green top 
please reach out to your child’s classroom teacher. Please consider the weather and dress your 
child(ren) accordingly, keeping in mind that your child(ren) could be outside for approximately 3 
hours from the time they leave Forest Hill until the Parade and Opening Ceremonies have 
concluded. It may be necessary for them to wear an extra sweater or shirt under their 
green/black top. However, if you wish, your child may wear their coat for the parade. We will 
check all students before we leave FHSP to make sure they will be warm enough - if coats are 
needed, they will wear them. 
 
More information will be posted in school cash online next week once we finalize transportation 
and pick up information.  We will be looking for lots of volunteers for this trip. *If you’re 
interested in becoming a volunteer, please contact Lori Jankowski 
at ljankowski@scdsb.on.ca for more information and then join us on October 3rd for the 
volunteer orientation.  
 
 


